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INVITATION TO SUN PEAK HOMEOWNERS

WHAT: A walk in the forest

WHEN: Saturday, June 15 at 2:30

WITH: FIRE MITIGATION AND FOREST HEALTH EXPERTS
 
This walk in sections of our open space will be conducted by Brice Boyer, Summit County Fire
Warden and an expert in wildfire management, and PJ Abraham who is the forest health
expert from the Utah Department of Natural Resources. 
 
The purpose of this “Walk in the Forest” is to provide the Sun Peak homeowners the
opportunity to hear from experts in the field, and ask questions, as to the need for the HOA to
continue with wildfire mitigation efforts and improve forest health in our open space.
 
It is anticipated that this walk will take approximately two hours. 
 
It is suggested that participants wear suitable hiking gear as some of the vegetation may be
quite dense.
 
Subsequent to this event, the fire safety committee will be sending out a Fire Newsletter
detailing the plans for additional work to be performed on the Sun Peak open space this
summer.
 
In order to gauge the number of participants, the fire safety committee requests you send an
RSVP to Chuck Mollard, at chuckmollard@gmail.com not later than 5:00 PM on Friday,
June14.

Regards
Chuck & Jorge

chuckmollard@gmail.com
917-881-9022

Association Manager for the Sun Peak Homeowners Association
sunpeakpc@gmail.com
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